
 

 

GREENWICH PUMPING STATION  
 
 

UPCOMING WORKS 
 
From February to July 2023, the remaining temporary concrete structures in Phoenix 
Wharf will be removed. This part of our site, alongside Deptford Creek, was previously 
used as our tunnelling logistics area. All the steel elements have already been taken down.  

Those works will be during normal working hours, with an increase in vehicle movements 
during the day and are planned to begin next week. 

Concrete demolition requires machinery to break it up for removal and can be noisy.            
We will be working within agreed noise limits. 

The site team will continue to try our best to minimise disruption, but if you have particular 
concerns about the impact of any of our construction work, we have mitigation options 
available. (Typical mitigation could include the installation of secondary glazing, blackout 
blinds or noise cancelling headphones). If you would like to make an application to the 
Independent Compensation Panel (ICP), please contact the Tideway Helpdesk.       
 

We would like to thank you for your patience and co-operation while we continue 
construction for the Thames Tideway Tunnel at the Greenwich Pumping Station site. 
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WORKING HOURS  

• Normal: Monday to Friday: 8am to 6pm,  
Saturday 8am to 1pm 

• Extended (in the CSO): Monday to Friday: 6pm to 
10pm,  
Saturday 1pm to 5pm 

• Continuous (inside the shaft and tunnel): 24/5  
(not Saturday nights or Sundays) 

• Up to one hour start up and shut down periods 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT  

• Increase in vehicle movements during days 

• Vehicle movements during the night 

• Lighting during night hours 

 

WHAT WE WILL DO 

• Continue to use best practice 

• Monitor noise & dust levels 

• Hold Community Liaison Working Group 
meetings. Contact the Helpdesk to join us at  
the next one on Tuesday 7 February 
 

 



 

 

  
 

Aerial view of Phoenix Wharf, showing the service culvert, concrete ramp                                               
and below ground concrete storage bins to be removed 

 
 

 
 

We are happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or 
large print.  Please contact the Tideway Helpdesk on 08000 308080. 

 

 


